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Great start! 

It has been a great start to Kidsbase at school.  Students have been loving all the games and toys on offer and 

Laura is a great facilitator. Remember to register so that if you ever need to get to work early, stay late or a drama 

occurs, you can call in and have the peace of mind they are being cared for. 
 

Thank you too parents, who don’t need kidsbase,  for helping us be fair and not sending students to school before 

8.30am and to also to those students who arrived 5 minutes early and sat down outside of the office and waited for 

the bell—Great stuff.  Teachers already look more organised. 
 

Weetbix Tryathlon  February 2017 

Give this a go! A great experience— registration form available at the school office. 
 

Room 3 are awesome! 

Great reading, welcoming and singing from Room 3 at Mass on Sunday and almost all students made it along even 

though the rugby was on.  Thank you and well done.  I had so many positive comments after Mass. 
 

New P.E. uniform 

We will be ordering our new PE tops for next year.  Start thinking about what size you would like.  They will be a 

compulsory item for Years 5—8 from 2017.   It is suggested to buy large so you may get away with one for the 

whole four years.  The price will be as cheap as possible and we will advise you of this when they arrive.  They 

will be purchased through school, not through Mainland.  There will also be a sport cap available as part of the 

sports uniform. 

 

SE Zones Athletics Results 

Congratulations to following students who qualified for the Canterbury    

Primary Athletic Champs Elisah 1st in Shot and Discus; Rebecka and      

Anna-Naina 1st in  Shot and Finn  2nd in Shot,  we know you will continue 

to do your best at the Canterbury Champs.  Well done also, to all the       

students who competed at the SE Zones yesterday,  you all competed well 

and made St Anne’s proud.  You can see some great   actions shots on our 

Facebook page. 
 
 
 

God Bless 

 

 

 
 

 

Dallas Wichman,    Principal 

COMING EVENTS 

    9 PFA Quiz Night  7pm 
11 SHOW DAY holiday 
15 PFA meeting  Library 2.30pm 
  Touch times  - see over 
17 St Anne’s Sports  Day 9.30-12.00 
18 Rm 4 & 5 Mass 5.45pm 
20 Feast of Christ the King 
27 1st Sunday of Advent 
December 
  7 Canty Primary Athletics Champs 
13       Rm 1/2 Nativity play 2-3pm 
14 EOY Fun Day 
15 EOY Mass and prize giving 6pm 
16 Last day of school  
  Farewell Assembly 11am 
 

 



Pie Day  

Friday 

$3  Mince,  Steak,  

           Mince ‘n’ Cheese,   
 Steak ‘n’ Cheese  Cottage (potato topped ),   

 Butter chicken wraps 

$2    Sausage Rolls    

 
Place order in Rm 7 (small building behind church)   
before school and it will be  delivered piping hot to your 
room ready for lunch !  

St Anne’s Parents & Friends Assn (PFA) 
 

Next meeting   

Tuesday 15 Nov  in the Library @ 2.30pm  
 

This meeting is to organise the end of year          

Fun Day.  We need help for this event so even if 

you can’t or don’t want to join the    committee 
please come along if you think you can help with 
this event in any way. 

Thanks  
PFA Committee 

 

 
 

Lunch orders available on  Wednesdays. 
 

Order envelopes are available in the foyer and 
should be place in the green mail box in the office 
before 9am.   
(Correct money required as no change is given) 

  

 

 

 

 

 

As the year is fast approaching it’s end we will start preparing 

for the joyous Christmas season  on Sunday 17 November  with 
the start of Advent.   We remind you to mark your calendar for 

the following end of year events: 
 

Tues,   13 Dec      Room 1 & 2 Nativity Play  2-3pm  

Wed,    14 Dec      End of Year Fun Day 

Thurs,  15 Dec      End of Year Mass and prize giving  6pm 

Fri,     16 Dec      Final Assembly and liturgy  11-12pm 

   Special Character 

 
 
 
A big thumbs up to KidsCan Charitable Trust for   supporting 
our students with shoes, jackets and emergency snack food 
where needed. 
In return we ask that you spare some change occasionally and 
pop it into a KidsCan donation box when you see them at the 
supermarket or other stores.  They do a great job supporting 
kids throughout NZ and it’s great to give back to them when we 
can. 

Bromley Touch Draw  for 15 Nov 2016 
 

St Anne’s Yr 3/4  v  Bromley Bulldogs      4.00pm   on     4A  

St Anne’s Yr 5/6  v  The Terminators      4.30pm   on     4 

ST Anne’s Yr 7/8 v  Te Waka Warriors     5.00pm    on    1  

Weetbix Kids Tryathlon 
This iconic Kids event which will be held 26 February 
2017.   
Registration forms are available at the school office. 
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